
HOT AIR
9 May 2019

Youth Service Month

ATTENDANCE 
4 April 2019 

Members : 24 
Visitors: 5 

%  of membership : 55%

APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  7.00 am  
TUESDAY PRIOR  TO  THAT  WEEK’S 

MEETING  AT: 
apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com

HOT AIR EDITOR
angela@razconsulting.com.au

DIRECT DEBIT 
PREPAY  FOR  OUR  

MEETINGS, EVENTS, 
SUBSCRIPTIONS AT: 

BSB  084 -034
Account Number 

559347857

ROTARY GRACE

For friends, service, 
good fun and 

fellowship, especially 
the Fellowship of 

Rotary we
Give our sincere thanks 

Date DIARY DATES 

7.00pm
10 May 

Party Like Gatsby 
Brunswick Hotel, New Farm 

13 May Rotary Art Show Opening Night

6.30pm 
18 May 

Shine for Shelterbox
Six Feet Under – Newstead 

14 June Fellowship night 

5 July Change over dinner 

Kym’s Catch Up

It’s RYLA week! High-Rise is actively supporting the
week long leadership camp again this year, through
sponsorships of Laura, James (leaders) and Bill
(participant). Our members are also participating as
presenters.

24 Rylarians arrived at Luther Heights Youth Camp on
Saturday and have hit the ground running. I am sure all
of them will have a extraordinary experience – RYLA is
a flagship Rotary program for young people that always
exceeds expectations.

Check out all the news on the RYLA Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/RYLADISTRICT9600/

A bit closer to Brisbane, the Art Show is only a week
away. Many people have worked tirelessly to stage the
event – sponsorships, promotions, logistics and
opening night arrangements. Thank you!

Please like and share social media posts and come
along to the show – early snippets are revealing some
amazing art. It’s easy to support such a great show.
Bring your friends☺

President Kym

RYLA Family Group Leaders 

INTERNATIONAL TOAST

This week we toast the Rotary Club Angkor- Siem Reap
in Cambodia. They meet every Thursday for dinner at
6.30pm at the Angkor King Plaza.

PROGRAM / GUEST SPEAKER

9 May John Arvier – Cambodia 

16 May No Meeting due to the Art Show

23 May To be confirmed

ROSTER 9 May 16 May 23 May 

Chair Steve K

No Meeting 

Deb

Set Up  and 
Close

Deb Rosemary 

Greeter Rosemary Ros 

Sergeant Rob Phil 

mailto:apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
mailto:angela@razconsulting.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/RYLADISTRICT9600/


Last Week’s Meeting 

We had a very information presentation from Gary
Mortimer from QUT about the future of retail. Pictured
is Gary with our Chair for the day, John Kerr. Gary’s
presentation outlined how technology will be used to
offer us a more personalized service, such as navigating
supermarkets so we find all of our usual products and
notifying us of special personalized discounts, no doubt
to encourage us to spend even more!!

Community Service
BHR joined forces with the Toowong Club to provide
support to the Albert Park Flexible Learning Centre,
see photos below. Simon, the head of school (seen
at the right of the photo below), is also working with
both Clubs to develop a longer term plan to support
the Learning Centre. He advised that as well as
regular gardening and ground maintenance, the
school needs progressive painting of all the
classrooms over the next few years. The painting
will need to occur ideally in the school holidays and
not in the heat of summer. The school also needs
some carpentry and replacement of the kitchen
stove dishwasher and mower that we can maybe
approach Bunnings or a mower company or
fundraise for.



BHR enjoys Marriott’s  21st
The Marriott's Paint the Town Red celebrated 21 years in Brisbane and the Hotel’s refurbishment being completed.
Champers flowed all night and note the Oyster bar Yum!! Someone had to represent Rotary and Rosemary, Lindsay
and Kym did us proud, catching up with key staff and Donelle (a great BHR friend).



Tiina’s Update 

Last weekend I went to Sydney and climbed the Harbour Bridge, walked around the Rocks, did a tour of the Opera House,
caught a ferry to Manly and had lunch at Bondi. I also managed to fit in a bit of shopping at the QVB, Strand Arcade, David
Jones and Darling Harbour. Great photos and memories.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

SAVE THE DATE – FRIDAY 5 JULY 2019

High Rise Changeover Dinner in the Quartz Room at Victoria Park Function Centre.

Magazine Project Update 

Bumper Week 


